
COMING SOON!! A New Way to Connect with Our School & HCPS! 

We’re excited to share that on Monday, July 21, we’re launching a brand-new school 
website, along with a refreshed HCPS district website and an all-new mobile app! 

 Everything you need—right at your fingertips: 

• Parent Portal access 

• Bus routes 

• Important news & calendars 

• Special events 

• Lunch menus 

• Easy communication with our school and HCPS departments 

 Stay informed, stay connected, and stay ready for an exciting new school year! 


